
This practice is taking a proactive approach to the COVID-19 virus 

by asking its patients to let us know if any of the following 

circumstances apply to you: 

 

• Do you have a cough or fever? 

• Have you traveled internationally within the past 30 days? 

• Have you been in the presence of someone with a confirmed 

case of COVID-19? 

• Have you been in the presence of someone who has been or is 

being quarantined for COVID-19? 

 

If any of these circumstances apply to you, please defer any non-

emergency dental treatment. 
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